
Forthcoming Rotas 

Room Bookings 

Please note all booking and letting enquires 

Email: bookings@yarmmethodistchurch.org.uk 

David Peckett 07837 567618  

Church Building Safety 

Please note that all internal doors must be closed when leaving the  

building to comply with fire regulations. 

Yarm Methodist Church Website 

www.yarmmethodistchurch.co.uk 

The newsletter is published on the church website each week. 

Please email any new notices to 

notices.yarmmethodist@yahoo.com 

or ring and leave a message on 07801549931 

by 6pm on Thursday evening.   Thanks, June. 

 

4th February 
9am   Revd Martin Ramsden - Holy Communion 
10.30am Revd Martin Ramsden -  
               All Age Worship with Holy Communion 

Steward Ros Matthews 

Door Steward Liz Prime and Rita Perry 

Musician Nigel Harris 

Reader Eleanor Mackirdy 

Property Tom Chambers 

11th February 
10.30am Revd Martin Ramsden and Revd Trey Hall 
                                                             Celebrating Y260 

Steward Victoria Harris 

Door Steward Liz Litherland and Gloria Livingston 

Musician Janet Howells 

Reader Margaret Brooks 

Property Paul Toplis 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Worship 
 

led by 
Revd Roy Burley 

 

28th January 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for a cup of tea or coffee in the Hall  
after the service.  

Steward Ros Matthews 

Door Steward 
Rita Perry and 
 Liz Litherland 

Musician Sharon Wright 

Reader Sheena Maberly 

Minister Revd Dr Martin Ramsden 
 07483863502   

martin.ramsden@icloud.com 

mailto:bookings@yarmmethodistchurch.org.uk
mailto:martin.ramsden@icloud.com


Church Council Meeting 
The next Yarm Methodist Church Council will be held on 
Wednesday 7th February at 7.30pm in the New Room. 
 

Octamag 
The closing date for items for the Easter Octamag is Sunday, 21st 
February. I look forward to receiving your contributions. 
Jacqui Fyfe 
 
 

This Week 
Wednesday 31st Jan Ladies Friendship Group in the Hall at 2pm 
Thursday 1st Feb OCTAGO in the Hall at 10am  
    Choir Rehearsal in the Wesley Room 7.30pm 
Friday 2nd Feb  Thanksgiving Service for Arthur George  
    in church at 12 noon. 
 

Next Week 
Wednesday 7th Feb Church Council Meeting in the New Room  
    at 7.30pm                                                                                                                    
Thursday 8th Feb OCTAGO in the Hall at 10am  
Friday 11th Feb  Bowls Club in the Hall at 2pm   
  

Saturday Coffee Morning 

3rd February  Teesside Dementia Support Link - if you  
        need help in this area, contact Mark or Gail  
        on 07722 590610 
10th February  Judi Breckon and Sheila Hargreaves 

Sunday Coffee  After Service   

4th February  Judith Kelly and Linda Hills 
11th February  Gloria Livingston and Ena McCabe 
 
 
 

FLOODGATE REPLACEMENT 
 
We have received information regarding the replacement of the 
floodgates.  It will effect access to parking and church as follows: 
 
From 12th February the road along the riverside (marked orange 
on the map below) from the end of Sainsbury’s Car Park to the 
floodgates just at the bottom of the church grounds will be closed..  

It is anticipated that the work will be completed by 14th March. 

However from early March, it is intended to begin work on the two 
floodgates at the bottom of the church grounds.   
Precise information will be circulated when it becomes available. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


